
 

 

28th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Year 3 Trip to the Science Museum – Friday 22nd March 

 

We are delighted to announce that Year 3 will be going on a trip to the Science Museum on 

Friday 22nd March 2024. We will be exploring the human body, forces and circuits within the 

Science Museum.  

 

We will be leaving school around 9:10am, walking to Southgate Station to get the Piccadilly line 

to Victoria. We will then be changing to get the train from Victoria to South Kensington.  Please 

ensure that your child has a packed lunch and snacks on this day, preferably in a disposable bag. 

It will also be ideal for children to have a disposable water bottle so that they do not lose any 

water bottles whilst on the visit or journey as well as wearing school uniform and comfortable 

footwear i.e. trainers and having a waterproof jacket in case of any rain.  

 

We aim to be back at school by 3:30pm for normal pick up. If there are any changes or delays, 

we will inform the office and they will send you a message.  

 

We will need some parent volunteers, so if you are available to help, please put your name on the 

reply slip below. Please can all rely slips be returned to the class teacher by Friday 15th March 

if you wish for your child to attend.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to approach a member of the Year 3 team and we will 

be more than happy to help. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss Sauka and Mrs Leo 

Year 3 Class Teachers 
 

Year 3 Trip to the Science Museum – Friday 22nd March  
 

I give permission for my child _________________________ to attend the trip to the 

Science Museum on Friday 22nd March. 

 

Signed: ___________________________   Date: _______________________ 

If you wish to volunteer, please write your name: ___________________________ 


